
Thank you Aid Station workers for making Promise Land 2017 a safe and enjoyable event. As a back-of 

the-pack runner, I am always concerned about “what’s going to be left by the time I get there?” Even 

though you ran out of some things and I was not always able to get my first choice, you consistently 

came up with alternatives that worked for me. I applaud  your ingenuity. The ice, variety of fluid choices, 

ice pops, cold water sponges, etc. really made a difference on a hot day. Please know that your efforts 

were sincerely appreciated. 

Gene Potter 


